David Livingstone Memorial Primary School Parent Council Newsletter – February 201





Fairtrade Toastie Tuesday

This will take place on Tuesday 6th March. Children will have the opportunity to buy a slice of toast with Fairtrade jam or butter or a Fairtrade banana. Cost is 20p.

School Disco

We will be holding a school disco on Thursday 26th April. The cost for this will be £1 which will be payable on the door. Children will be given a goody bag and a drink. Times will be advised in forthcoming newsletters.



Parent Council Funds

Some items purchased for the school in the last month include:

- Robust headphones (30 sets)
- Lowercase keyboards for the infant departments (20)
- 8 ipads
- Strips for netball



We would like to thank the volunteers to helped at our recent pancake Tuesday, your help was greatly appreciated.

Our next parent council meeting will take place on Thursday 8th March at 6.30pm. All are welcome.

www.davidlivingstone-pri.s-lanark.sch.uk